THE PRESIDENT
OF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

3 April 2018

Excellency,

I have the honour to transmit herewith a letter, dated 29 March 2018, from
H.E. Ms. Alya Ahmed S. Al Thani, Permanent Representative of the State of Qatar
and H.E. Mr. Einar Gunnarsson, Permanent Representative of Iceland, Co-facilitators
to lead intergovernmental consultations on the ECOSOC review process, in
accordance to Resolution 68/1 entitled “Review of the implementation of General
Assembly resolution 61/16 on the strengthening of the Economic and Social Council”.

The Co-facilitators will be convening the next informal meeting on Thursday,
19 April 2018 at 10.00 hrs. in the ECOSOC Chamber.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York



PERMANENT Mission
oF fcELanp To THE UN

29 March 2018

Excellency,

This is in follow-up to our earlier letter of 16 March regarding the General Assembly
review of resolution 68/1.

We wish to convey that out next informal meeting will be convened on Thursday, 19 April,
at 10:00 am in the ECOSOC Chamber.

We look forward to seeing you and to your continued positive engagement. At the meeting
on 19 April we hope to address the food for thought paper, shared in our letter of 9 March,
and seek your guidance on its content and hear any additional comments or thoughts you
may have.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration.
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All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York




